
 

Friday 23rd October 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
RE: Home Learning and Parents Evening 
 
 
Google Classroom - Home Learning 

We are sending home the login details for Google Classroom today so that in the event that your child is                                       
sent home due to COVID-19 they are able to access their learning from home. This can be done through                                     
the Google Classroom App or any web browser. Simply search for Google Classroom and then follow the                                 
links to sign in. To sign into your child’s account please use the details found in the envelope that your                                       
child is bringing home with them today. 
 
 
IXL - Home Learning 

In the envelope you will also find your child’s IXL username and password. Please note that when signing                                   
in for this you will need to include the @holytrinityps into the username. Children will complete activities                                 
onto here and it will automatically and instantly feedback whether they got the question right or wrong. 
 
 
Parents Evening 

A text message and email went out last night with a link to a form for you to indicate how you wish to                                             
participate (phone or video) in parents evening on one of the days in the week beginning Monday 9th                                   
November. If you have not yet filled this in online please do so, it will only take a few minutes, there is a                                             
link on the school website. We will use the information that you provide to allocate you a time slot during                                       
that week. 
 
 
Please have a safe and restful break. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Catherine Thomas 
Interim Headteacher  

 


